

# SOAS ISFS Status June 24

Weather: Cloudy, potential rain today

Summary: Tsoil 4.4cm a & b out, tsoil.b 3.1cm questionable. Plan to use new Tsoil at b.

a few rain events from WXT this morning, ~7:00.

Sonics: ok

TRH, P: ok

Wind Speed & Dir: ok

Soil, Rain: ok, Tsoil 4.4cm a & b out, 3.1cm on tsoil.b questionable, 0.6cm a6 Tsoil b failed

Vmote (rad, a, a2, b): 11.7,12.1,11.7, 12.4

Radiation, Wetness: ok

H2O, CO2: ok

System (GPS, Vdsm): ok

Pond:ok